

September 29, 2015

Sue Misselbeck Temple Israel 477 Longwood Avenue Boston, MA 02215

Dear Sue,

The Greater Boston Food Bank would like to thank you and the congregants at Temple Israel for donating 8,666 pounds during your annual Yom Kippur food drive. The food drive you organized has provided the equivalent of 6,666 meals for our neighbors in need.

While hunger is a growing problem in Massachusetts and across the country, it is one that we can solve. With the help of people like you, we continue to collect and distribute food for those who need it most in our communities. Your collective efforts have brought us one step closer to our mission, End Hunger Here.

On behalf of the families that you are helping to feed, we truly appreciate your time, effort, and dedication to making eastern Massachusetts hunger free.

Sincerely, Emily Yerby

Procurement Coordinator

